From: Judy Bernard [mailto:judylbernard000@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 6:37 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to application of DP Murphy Inc.

Attn. Mr.MacEwen

We are former residents of Borden Carleton and strongly object to this application- Docket # PD 527.

There is no need for another gas station in Borden and most definitely a Convenience store is not needed. Two families
are struggling to survive now (Howatts and Cerettis) so why in the world would anyone approve this application.
Shouldn’t Islanders help each other instead of trying to shut down your neighbours livelihood?

David & Judy Bernard

Sent from my iPad



